Thursday April 30, 2020
10:00 am - 4:00 pm
MSU Union Ballroom
Register: conference.create4stem.msu.edu

Dr. Joan Ferrini-Mundy
President, University of Maine
Why Discipline-Based Educational Research
(DBER) is more important than ever: Implications
for transforming education systems for tomorrow

The Institute is a collaboration between the colleges of
MICHIGAN STATE Education, Natural Science, Engineering, and Lyman-Briggs

UNITVERSITY residential college in coordination with the Office of the Provest.




